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Friday, 13 November 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,
This is just a short letter to introduce myself and inform you of lessons your children may be taking part in this term. My name is Mr Foster and I am covering Mrs Holleley whilst she is on maternity leave. I will be teaching Maths to Year 1 and Year 4 as well as intervention groups across key stage 2 in Maths, Reading and Writing.
With recent lockdowns and disruptions to life this year, the school are doing everything they can to ensure the children are up to date in their learning. Much of this will be within their usual classroom and small, focus group work to target each of their individual needs. However, the children may also be given tasks to do at home, either online or by given paper copies of their work to do. Unfortunately, the children are not allowed to return paper copies to school, so where possible, we hope that you can support them to complete these pieces of learning.

I have been so impressed with the children’s behaviour and attitude towards school since I arrived and hope that they continue to try their best. If you have any queries regarding the lessons mentioned, please feel free to contact me at the school.

Best wishes and kind regards,

Mr Foster
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helping children and young people to succeed
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